
From: Todd Passmore
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; "Groves, Amber"
Subject: RP 4526 Loco Dinero Release
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 7:49:31 AM

Ms. Groves & Ms. Yu,
 
We plan on installing the 20mm liner on the designated area tomorrow (4/6/17) afternoon. 
 
As soon as our remediation report is complete I will send it your way.
 
Thank you,  
 
Todd Passmore
Operations Manager
Marshall & Winston Inc.
Office: 432-684-6373
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